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BY EMAIL 

May 26, 2023 

TO: All Parties in EB-2022-0200 

RE: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
2024 Rebasing Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0200 

In a letter dated May 23, 2023, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) set its expectations 
regarding any potential settlement proposal that may be presented to the OEB for its 
consideration. The letter made reference to certain parts of Issue 3 from the Issues List, 
but did not specifically mention the text of the Issue 3 relating to the date on which rates 
are expected to commence (i.e. January 1, 2024) and the consideration of relevant 
government policies and legislation.  

Enbridge Gas filed a letter on May 24, 2023, asking the OEB to “confirm that the full 
context of Issue 3 is applicable” to its direction from the May 23 letter. Issue 3 in the 
Issues List reads as follows: 

3) Has Enbridge Gas appropriately considered energy transition and integrated 
resource planning in relation to such things as: 
a) load forecast 
b) deemed capital structure 
c) depreciation rates 
d) forecast capital expenditures  
e) allocation and mitigation of risk 
to determine new rates that will be effective January 1, 2024, considering 

relevant government policies and legislation? 

The OEB confirms that the Issues List for this proceeding has not been amended, and 
that any proposed settled issues should have reference to the Issues List. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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